
Healthy Living Week 
 

The children have had a great week with 

lots of different exciting activities for a 

healthy body and mind.  We really en-

joyed archery, circus skills, swimming, 

Run to Rio, football, skipping, scooters 

and bikes.  The children have learned 

about healthy eating too, and about how 

to have a healthy mind too thinking about 

what helps us to feel happy, relaxed and at 

peace.  What a fun week we have had! 

 English  
 

Our writing this week has been around Healthy Living Week too!  We have 

kept our own diary of the events, thinking about what we have enjoyed and 

why.  We have also written thank you letters, recipes for healthy food,    

instructions for games, and information about a range of sporting activities.  

The focus for our last half term of Year 2 is to make sure that everybody is    

always forming letters correctly, and uses full stops and capital letters all of 

the time.   The children are getting so good at this, and we are impressed at 

the high standard of work they are able to produce. 

 Year 2 News 
 

Natural History Museum- 

Monday 19th June  
We will be leaving school as close to 8:45am 

as possible. The children need to be in the 

classroom with their bags, packed lunch and 

coat by 8.30am on this day.  

Thank you. 

 

Water Bottles & Sun hats  

Please make sure your child has a named 

water bottle and sun hat in school every day 

from now on. 

 

Move Up Days to Holy Tr inity are Thurs-

day 22nd and Friday 23rd June.            

Please make sure the forms you have had 

which state your children’s friendship  

choices are back in school by Tuesday 20th 

June, so that we can arrange the new classes. 

 

Whole School Photo—Thursday 15th June.  

Please make sure your child is wearing the 

correct school uniform on this day :)  

 

Friday 9th June 2017 


